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To whom it may concern 

September 20th, 2018 

 

 

Important Customer Information – Notification of WAT-230V2 NTSC End of Production 

 

 

First and foremost, thank you very much for your continued business. We are committed to continue to 

deliver quality products to you. 

 

With this letter we inform all Watec customers of WAT-230V2 camera that we are initiating the end of life 

process for the WAT-230V2 NTSC model. 

 

After the discontinuation announcement of CCD sensors from Sony, we submitted a blanket order in order 

to guarantee for the delivery of Watec cameras with the CCD sensors in the future. Considering the 

remaining number of CCD, the product listed above in this announcement is no longer available as soon as 

the present stock has run out. On the other hand, we will be able to supply the PAL version for a few more 

years. 

 

Therefore, please contact our distributor for the last-buy order when needed. 

Please note that, the number of the last stock is limited already. 

 

We plan to develop the 1/4” miniature color CMOS camera which will replace the WAT-230V2. 

 

If you have any further questions, please contact us anytime. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Watec Co., Ltd. 

Sales Dept. 
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